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November 13, 2024 

 

 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 

Clerk of the Court 

Supreme Court of the United States 

1 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re: United States Postal Service, et al v. Konan, No. 24-351 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

I am counsel of record for Respondent Lebene Konan in the above-referenced case.  

 

The petition for a writ of certiorari was filed on September 27, 2024, and placed on the 

Court’s docket on September 27, 2024.  Respondent Konan’s response is currently due, on one 

extension, on November 27, 2024. 

 

I respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court, a further extension to 

and including December 27, 2024 within which to file Ms. Konan’s response. This extension 

is necessary because the undersigned counsel of record for Petitioner has primary responsibility 

for preparing the response, and has been heavily engaged with the press of other matters before 

the United States Court of Appeals for the Fifth Circuit. 

 

Counsel for petitioners does not object to this further extension of time. 

 

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

         /s Robert Clary 

Robert Clary 

Counsel for Respondent 

 

cc: All Counsel 
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